
 

  

SAXLINGHAM BULLETIN 
‘Living Life to the Full’  

 

Friday 13 September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we come to the end of the first full week, we hope that your child has continued to enjoy the 
start of term well into their new class.  Over the coming days, you can expect to receive a 
number of emails from the school.  This will include a class letter, which should give some 
day-to-day information about timetabling and routines, and more importantly, give an overview 
of the topics to be covered and how you can support your child’s learning at home.  You will 
also receive a Homework Menu for the term ahead. 

 

As is the norm at this time of year, all of the teachers have been talking with the children about 
their interpretation and understanding of our 3 school rules: be kind and respectful; be safe; be 
the best you can be.  Through these class discussions, the children will form a class charter, 
which all of the children will agree together and sign. 

 

We are starting to share some other information, including diary dates for the term ahead and 
details of some upcoming trips, visits and events.  Please continue to keep an eye out for 
emails and texts so that you stay up to date. 

 

Please contact us if you have any queries or concerns. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Matt Walker 

Executive Headteacher  

PRESTON CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Henry Preston Road, Tasburgh, NR15 1NU 

Tel: 01508 470454  

Email: officepreston@tasvalley.org.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Mr M Walker    

Email:  

head@tasvalley.org.uk 

SAXLINGHAM NETHERGATE CE VC PRIMARY 
SCHOOL 
Church Hill, Saxlingham Nethergate,  

NR15 1TD 

Tel: 01508 499271  

Email: officesaxlingham@tasvalley.org.uk 
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Squirrels:  Eric for trying hard to use his voice in a sensible and polite way. 

 

Hedgehogs: Belle for a hardworking and positive start to the year. 

 

Owls:  Oliver C. for his reflective thoughts in RE and science. 

BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING 
‘demonstrating a fantastic attitude to learning and school life’ 

 

Squirrels:  Arthur, Daniel, Penny and Seren our new reception children for  

  their super attitude to starting school.   

 

Hedgehogs: Gracie for showing courage at becoming a member of  

   Hedgehog Class.  

 

Owls:  Oliver A. for having the courage to try a different way of writing 

  and succeeding   

Living  

Life to the  

Full 
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DIARY DATES 

Thursday 19 September  Roman Theme Day: Hedgehogs 

Thursday 26 September  Hedgehogs to Caistor Roman Town 

      Long Stratton High School Open Evening, 
      5.30-8pm 

Thursday 3 October   Individual and Group Photos 

Thursday 10 October  Young Minds Mental Health Day 

Friday 18 October   Harvest Assembly & Food Bank Collec-
tion 

Tuesday 22 October  Parents Evening 
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BACKPACKS 

The school is donating some of our used 
reading books to a school in Nigeria,      
supported by Rev. Austin from the Open the 
Book Team.  They are also in search of 
good quality used back packs or other     
similar bags which the children can use for 
school.  Please give any donations to the 
office. 


